
Parents/ Guardians,

In light of recent news concerning a pedestrian fatality, we want to encourage you to 
discuss pedestrian safety with your children and remind them of the precautions they need to 
take when walking to/from school such as:

- Staying on sidewalks when available
- Only crossing at crosswalks
- Remaining alert- avoid electronic distractions such as cell phones
- Watching for oncoming traffic
- Staying off of private property, including residential yards

For more information on pedestrian safety, please visit: 

https://www.cdc.gov/features/pedestriansafety/index.html

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter,
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